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From:

Mr. Joan Smith

Chairman, 
Sun Plaza Housing Association

1239, Sun Plaza, 
New York, USA

February 22, 2012
Dear Mr. Joan Smith,
On the occasion of your great victory of getting chosen as the President for the housing association, I would like to congratulate you. 

We wish you a successful and eventful tenure as the chairman of our Association. 
Kind Regards,
Yours truly,

To:

Mr. Joan Smith 

……………………………… (Postal Address)

…………………. (City)

Phone/Cell No. …………….
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